
Dear committee,  

 

Please I strongly oppose SB 770 allowing OHA to take over private care.  

 

Governments having control over your medical decisions is universally regarded as a bad thing. This is 

about the government taking away your freedom to make your own medical decisions.  

 

 

Please oppose SB 770! This is one of the clearest violations of our liberties to date. It will show that our 

system is clearly and finally irrevocably broken.  

 

 

Respectfully  

Penny Steenslid  

Scappoose Oregon  

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


